
Sturgeon Point Golf Club  
Monthly News Flash 

May 2016 

Upcoming  
Events! 

 
WINE & CHEESE 

PARTY 
Saturday, June 11th 

5 p.m. 
Join us for a special 

thank you to  
Mary Gascho! 

 
THE 1ST ANNUAL 

STURGEON POINT 
GOLF CLASSIC 

Party like it’s 1899! 
Saturday, July 9th  

2 p.m. 
 golf, dinner & 

dancing 
More info to come! 

 
FUNDAY on SUNDAY 

Sunday, July 24th 
12:30 p.m. lunch 

1:30 p.m. golf 
 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
Saturday, Aug. 20th 

9 a.m. 

From the Board 
We would like to thank all of the members who came out to assist in the 
spring clean up; Bob Austin, Bob Miller, Kim Colliss, George Welwood, 
Hugh Graham, Paul Wilson, Howard Garrie, Sam Fox and Roger Beaven.  
Thank you also to the staff for an amazing job in getting ready for this 
year’s golf season.  There was lots of skunk damage on the course and 
winter rules should apply until these areas are playable.  Another arbour 
days is planned for the dock area.  Watch for the date as we’ll need 
volunteers.  Please support our upcoming junior golf program and buy a 
ticket to the 1st Annual Sturgeon Point Classic.   

Director of Golf Course Operations – Mike Gascho 
We’ve had a great start to the season.  Thank you to the volunteers who 
helped with the course cleanup prior to opening.  Your efforts are greatly 
appreciated.  Tony and his staff have the golf course in wonderful shape 
despite the recurring late-night visitors searching for grubs in the rough.  
The damage will take time to fix while we wait for rain to help with re-
growing the affected areas.  We are proud to be contributing to the Golf In 
Schools program this year by sponsoring Langton PS and Lady McKenzie 
PS, which will introduce 150 kids to our junior program.  I will be making a 
school visit and bringing the students to SPGC for a course visit and onsite 
golf lesson.  Stop by the Pro Shop to sign-up for our Wine & Cheese on Sat. 
June 11 at 5p. and for your free Golf Canada Bronze Membership.  Ask us 
about upgrading to a Gold Membership. 

WOW – Ladies’ Golf 
Please mark Wed. June 22 on your 
calendar and sign up for the 
Charity Event (formerly named 
Member-Guest Day) hosted by the 
Women on Wednesdays at SPGC.  
Men and women golfers are 
welcome.  Bring your friends!  We 
are also looking for volunteers 
with net proceeds going to the 
“Cancer Health Care” program at 
Ross Memorial.   

Friday Men’s Day 
Regular men’s Fridays have begun 
and all male members are invited 
to sign up before every Thursday 
to be included.  Tee times are set 
by Thursday morning and sent out 
via email.  A variety of games are 
played as well as an optional 
closest to the pin prize.  
Remember all male members are 
eligible as well as a guest at a 
reduced green fee rate. 

705-887-3144 
www.sturgeonpointgolf.com 


